
TOWN OF SILVER CREEK 
SPECIAL MEETING 

AUGUST 8, 2017 
 
 

A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Silver Creek was held on Tuesday August 
8, 2017 at the meeting room. Present were Supervisors – Greg Hull, Dennis Moen; Deputy 
Clerk – Laura Kleive; Alison Oftedahl; applicants. 
 
Chairman Hull called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing the first 
applicant for the Operations and Facilities Manager position. Applicant has reviewed updated 
job description. Interview was conducted with applicant. 
 
Chairman Hull recessed the meeting at 4:24 p.m. 
 
Chairman Hull reconvened the meeting at 6:31 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing the second 
applicant for the Operations and Facilities Manager position. Applicant has reviewed the 
updated job description. Interview was conducted with applicant. 
 
Chairman Hull recessed the meeting at 7:13 p.m. 
 
Chairman Hull reconvened the meeting at 8:21 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing the third 
applicant for the Operations and Facilities Manager position. Applicant has reviewed the 
updated job description. Interview was conducted with applicant. 
 
There being no further applicants, meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. upon motion by Moen, 
second Hull. Carried unanimously. The next regular meeting of the Town Board will be held on 
Tuesday August 15, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the meeting room at 1924 Town Road. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
        Laura Kleive, Deputy Clerk 


